
April 4, 2018 
 
 
 
Public Notice of Impending Traffic Event 
Stratford/Valley Traffic-Signal: Cabinet Replacement 
Tuesday, April 17, 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m 
 
On Tuesday, April 17, 2018, the City=s contractor is scheduled to wire a new traffic-signal controller for 
the Stratford/Valley intersection.  
 
During the hours between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. on April 17, 2018, the traffic signals at that 
intersection will not be in operation, and the traffic will be controlled by flaggers. Traffic delays may 
be encountered while construction is occurring.   
 
When the work is completed, the traffic signals at the intersection should be operating normally.  
Any questions should be addressed to the Public Works Superintendent, Michael G. Moro, at 
764-3949, or 750-3438. 


